
To 

Dr. Rajesh R Tampi, MD, Chairman, Professor 

Editor-in-Chief 

World Journal of Psychiatry  

 

Dear Editor,  

This is in connection with the requested prerequisite of the English language certification (for 

non native speakers) for submission of manuscript titled “Phantom bite syndrome – a 

revelation from clinically focused review”. 

 

I am Gayatri Nayanar, one of the co-authors of the same manuscript. 

The above mentioned manuscript has been edited and proof read by me to my utmost 

capacity. I thereby assure you a good proficiency and accuracy in English language used in 

the written content. 

 

I would also like to assure you that our review is well-structured, forward-looking and will be 

of particular interest to the readership of your journal. We therefore, will be highly obliged if 

you could kindly consider our manuscript for submission to your esteemed journal. 

 

Thanking you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Gayatri Nayanar, MDS 

Department of Psychosomatic Dentistry, Graduate school of Medical and Dental Sciences, 

Tokyo Medical and Dental University, Tokyo, Japan. 

 

 


